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Dear Sir/Madam, 

My name is Annalee Brazel and I am writing to you to apply for the Legal Traineeship Programme for the year commencing 2025. Currently, I have five out of the eight Final Examinations completed (Constitutional, Property, Criminal, Equity & Trusts and European Union Law). With the last three exams set to begin in October, I aim to complete the remaining this Autumn. I have already started studying for the upcoming examinations this Autumn and am determined to have all completed so that I can begin as a trainee in early 2025. I already have a Bachelor’s Degree in Law and a Masters Degree (LL.M). Within my Masters Degree, I completed a 20,000 word thesis on the Succession Act 1965 therefore, I have a huge interest in Property and Commercial Law. 

Academically, Lecturers have told me that I have excellent researching skills, this skill definitely had an impact on my Property Law module where I received a 1:1 and a 1:1 in Equity and Trusts and similarly, receiving good percentage scores on each FE-1 exam thus far. I have been continuously employed since School and have recently finished a Graduate role in KPMG where I was a Legal Data Analyst which has further heightened my attention to detail and organisation skills. Moreover, my role in KPMG and my Legal Internship in Damien Tansey Solicitors has led me to develop excellent client/customer relationships in relation to client consultations and data remediation and I would consider myself very approachable and adaptable in the workplace, eager to learn and willing to put the hard work in. 

I am of the opinion that ByrneWallace LLP would value good work ethic, teamwork and ambition and I really think I would be able to bring those values to this firm too. I would welcome any consideration regarding a Traineeship position for the year 2025.

I hope to hear from you. 

Thank you for any consideration 
Yours Faithfully, 

Annalee Erica Brazel 
